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Beware of Fake PhilHealth
Claim Checks

The public is hereby warned on the proliferation of fake
PhilHealth checks being encashed at commercial establishments
nationwide.

Recent reports have shown that several unscrupulous
persons have encashed checks at a commercial establishment
within the area of jurisdiction of Region I. The checks later turned
out to be fake negotiable instruments.

We call on owners / proprietors of business establishments
to exercise extreme caution when allowing similar transactions.
Should incidents like this arise, please immediately report the
matter to the nearest PhilHealth Regional or Service Office or to
our Fact-Finding Investigation and Enforcement Department at
(02) 638-3086 or (02) 637-6460.

DR. REY/B. AQUINO
President and CEO




